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Welcome back!   
We hope that you have had a wonderful half term break! Please find below some useful information for this 

term. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Miss Hardy, Mrs Borthwick and Mr Arding.   

Our termly topic is… 
 Our topic this term is Animal Adventures! 

 

We will be reading lots of animal stories this term such as The Very 

Hungry Caterpillar, We’re Going on a Bear Hunt, The Tiger Who 

Came To Tea, What the Ladybird Heard and many more. We will also 

be researching and learning about Dinosaurs too! 

 

This topic is always lots of fun and inspires lots of wonderful language 

and artwork. 

This term we will also be celebrating Mothering Sunday and Easter.   

 

Reading books, water bottles and more! 
Please remember to bring in your child’s reading book and reading 

journal in a bag big enough for a large picture book on their book 

changing day. 

If you are unsure which day or have lost a book please talk to your 

nursery teacher. 

 

It is also very important that each child brings a labelled water 

bottle to school each day especially with the hope of warmer 

weather soon!.  

 

Please ensure all clothing items, coats and spare clothes are 

named, with the sun (!), comes water play and we can often get a 

little wet! 
A few reminders: 

School uniform must be worn each day, grey trousers/ skirt, black 

shoes/ trainers, grey socks/ tights, white polo shirt and a logoed 

school jumper. 

Earrings letters were sent to all parents this week please ensure 

guidance is followed. 

Animal Workshops 
To further engage and inspire the nursery 

children we are very excited to announce that 

the children will have an ‘Owl Show’in school on 

the 7th March where we will discover some owl 

facts and might even be able to have a photo 

with an owl! We also have an animal show on 

the 14th March There will be a range of insects 

and small animals for the children to see and 

hold if they wish. We have hosted these shows in 

previous years and it has always been a huge 

success. There will be a consent form sent out to 

parents so please keep an eye out for this. 

 

Seeds and gardening 

equipment 
You may have noticed we have had 

begun to have a little move around in 

our nursery playground area. This is in 

preparation for us to reinvent the 

space and to renew the flower beds 

and get ready to plant some new 

seeds, bulbs and flowers. 

If you have any seeds, bulbs or 

gardening tools going spare, we 

would be more than happy to take 

them off your hands! 

 
 

 

Material 
For our topics and subject areas we 

often use materials or all sorts, sizes, 

colures and textures but have noticed 

our stocks are running low. 

Should have any curtains, nets or large 

pieces of materials around that are no 

longer needed, please do consider us 

for a donation. 

Trip 
We are currently in the process of 

trying to secure a local trip for nursery. 

We will be asking for parents and 

carers to support us with this as adult to 

child ratios in nursery are 1:3 – more to 

follow soon. 


